
HAMLET 
Mixed-Use Development in College Park
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Campus Drive

Hamlet is a 600,000 
square foot mixed-use 
development located in 
College Park, Maryland. 
It is comprised of 50,000 
square foot public plaza, 
313 student housing units, 
55 affordable apartments, 
retail space and coworking 
office on a 4.8-acre site.   
The project successfully 
incorporates and activates 
pedestrian traffic with 

the plaza, ground level-
restaurant, retail, grocer 
and a fitness outlet. 
Hamlet is a contemporary 
gem, thoughtfully designed 
with distinctive styling 
and modern features for 
today’s complex demands. 
Pristine residences meld 
with uncompromising 
amenities, promoting 
health, well-being, and 
creative self-expression.

Highbury Development 
believes in a sustainable 
and socially just future. 
Hamlet will be a LEED 
Gold building with a 
renewable energy 
component. The project 
would be the first mixed-
use affordable housing in 
College Park. A testament 
to our unwavering 
commitment to the 
community. 


